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I don't understand why people feel they have the right to choose what other people's 

children read.  If they don't want their own children reading it, then they can "ban" 

them from reading it, but they shouldn't be able to make the choice for others.  I have 

a transgender teenage granddaughter who is kind, thoughtful, and an excellent 

student.  She has a lot to offer the world and will be (and is) a big asset to society as 

she grows.  Good people like her exist and should be represented in the books that 

are available for everyone.        


